CHEETAH CHATTER

Chet F. Harritt STEAM School Principal's Newsletter





December 9, 2022

Volume II

Issue 16



Ted Hooks, Principal

THE PUSH UNTIL WINTER BREAK

This last week and three days headed into Winter Break are still full of learning and fun at Chet. Assignments are still underway. Projects are being worked on. Rich activities are planned and will inspire deeper thinking. There will also be art, music, laughter, and joy here. While we all feel like it is a wild rush until our break, it really is a GREAT time to be on campus.

Children feel these next days differently, but sometimes they can feel excited, anxious, and maybe a little "off."

A powerful way to prevent these feelings from becoming overwhelming is to maintain a consistent routine as much as possible. Now is not the time to make changes that don't need to be made. Sure, this time of year offers a lot to do, but keeping the school routine in as much order as possible will help keep things on

a more even keel.

Please take care of yourselves. We still have a lot of work ahead.

Thank you, and I'll see you in the halls.

Sincerely, Ted Hooks

WINTER BREAK SPIRIT DAYS

The Chet Middle School Associated Student Body (ASB) invites all of Chet to enjoy three fun Spirit Days before we take our Winter Break.

December 19-21 each have a dress-up theme for everyone to enjoy.

Monday 12/19
Festive Sweaters
Tuesday 12/20
Colors of the Season
Wednesday 12/21
Cozy Jammies (PJs)

We hope you will consider participating and joining in the spirit of fun!



FROM CHET'S PTA



THANK YOU

Chet's PTA wants to thank you all for participating in the Holiday Shop as well as the Chipotle "Dine Out for Chet." Over \$300 was made while dining out. It was the best night yet. These funds come back to Chet directly as services and materials for our students.



FROM THE SANTEE SCHOOL DISTRICT

SSD Welcomes Two New Assistant Superintendents

Please join us in welcoming Dr. Marcia Hamilton, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services, and Dr. Lisa Paisley, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services. Dr. Paisley and Dr. Hamilton will begin working for the District on February 1, 2023. They will work alongside their predecessors, Dr. Stephanie Pierce and Karl Christensen respectively, to ensure smooth transitions through June 2023, when Dr. Pierce and Mr. Christensen are set to retire. You can read more about their appointments <a href="heterogeneering-

Santee School District Board Incumbents Re-Elected

The San Diego County Registrar has finalized the statewide results of the November 7, 2022, election, including the following results for the three open Santee School District Board of Education positions:

Seat 1 – Barbara Ryan, incumbent Seat 3 – Dustin Burns, incumbent Seat 5 – Ken Fox, incumbent Read more at <u>bit.lv/3W6KqTP</u>.

UPCOMING EVENTS

December 16 Spirit Day (Wear Chet Blue)

December 19-21 Winter Spirit Week (Dress Up Days)

December 22-Jan 4 Winter Break

January 5 School Resumes

Click for the <u>Santee School District Current and Future Calendars</u>

Click for the Chet F. Harritt Website Calendar



Looking for a past newsletter? Use the button here: You will be taken to a webpage of past newsletters.

Cheetah Chatter Archives







Santee School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Santee School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: <u>Unsubscribe</u>

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.